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Bartek to Seek New Term on Dist. 56 Board

All members of the Falls City School Board whose terms expire this year will seek reelection, after
Kathy Bartek filed for another four-year term on Wednesday.

Incumbent board members Scott Hollens and Ed Harris had previously filed for reelection. Tedd
Gilkerson is also running for a seat on the District 56 Board.

The filing deadline for incumbents is February 15th, while March 1st is the deadline for
non-incumbents to file.



